
 
 

 

 

 

Rainbow Days COVID-19 Volunteer Guidelines  

Summer 2020 

 

Thank you for your service to Rainbow Days.  Your safety and the safety of those we serve is our 

highest priority.  To that end, Rainbow Days will be adhering to the following Volunteer 

Guidelines, including restrictions and precautions, needed to ensure everyone’s health and 

safety.  These guidelines follow CDC recommendations. These same guidelines are in place for 

our employees, our partners and our offices. 

 

 Volunteer & Staff Exclusions –  

 Fever – If you have been around anyone who has had a fever of 100.4 or greater, we ask 

that you please stay home. 

 COVID-19 Exposure - If you or anyone in your household has been diagnosed with 

COVID-19 or had direct exposure to the virus, we ask that you wait one month after the 

diagnosis before volunteering. 

 Risk Factors - If you are over 70 years of age, have an auto-immune or health concern 

that makes you more vulnerable, then we ask that you not volunteer during these 

critical months. 

 

Precautions – We will be using the following safety protocol for all volunteer opportunities. 

 Antibacterial– We ask that you wash your hands and use antibacterial hand frequently 

when volunteering with us.  We will have hand sanitizer available in multiple locations in 

our office, with our staff and at our various volunteer locations in the community 

available for you to use.   

 Limited Contact – All volunteer opportunities will be conducted individually or in small 

groups of 10 people or less. No physical contact with other people will be required in 

your volunteer duties.   

 Social Distancing – We ask that all volunteers stay at safe distances from others, at least 

6 feet apart. 

 Masks – We have facial masks for all staff and volunteers to use during volunteer 

opportunities  to provide an extra safety precaution.  If you have your own mask that 

you would like to bring, you are welcome to bring your own.   

 Gloves – When sorting and delivering food in our food program, we ask that you please 

wear latex or plastic gloves that our staff will provide to you. 

 Office – When volunteering at our office, masks are required in our common areas. You 

can also be assured that all surfaces are being regularly disinfected. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html

